
   
 

City of Sarnia 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 
DATE:  October 28, 2019    RELEASE DATE: Immediate 
 
FROM:  Bryan Prouse, Manager, Operation Services 
 
SUBJECT: Compost Site Detour Ends 
 
 
St. Andrew Street at Vidal Street is expected to re-open Wednesday, October 
30. The compost site’s permanent gate will re-open and the site will be 
accessible from Vidal Street. St. Andrew Street will be closed at the east end 
and not accessible from Scott Road. 

The compost site is located at 379 St. Andrew Street. Compost site hours 
remain 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Monday through Saturday, until December 
14. 

The City thanks the public for their patience during construction of the new 
sewer on St. Andrew Street.  
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Image: Map of St. Andrew Street. 
 
For More Information: 
Bryan Prouse, Manager, Operation Services 
bryan.prouse@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 ext. 2235 
 
Katarina Ovens, Communications Coordinator 
katarina.ovens@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 ext. 3265 
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